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Next update: tomorrow @ 11 am Center
of Elkhorn

LIFE CARE OF ELKHORN NUMBERS UPDATE

On April 27, 2020, we received notification that a resident in our facility had tested positive for
the coronavirus. On May 15, 2020, we had our first death. We mourn the loss of our residents.
We are deeply saddened that despite our best efforts, this deadly outbreak has reached our
building. We have been following all guidelines from both federal and state health authorities.
Our staff have been vigilant to practice all necessary procedures of infection control. On May 11,
2020, we did full testing of our residents. We immediately separated all residents who are
positive into their own area of the building. We are doing everything we can to provide the best
care for residents and to safeguard staff.

Residents:
Confirmed Number of COVID-19 Related Deaths Since April 27: 5

Current Number of Residents: 61

Number of Residents Tested: 79

Current Number of Residents who have tested Positive: 52
In hospitals: 10
On-site: 40

Residents Tested Negative — on site: 20

Employees:
Original Number of Employees: 140

Current Number of Employees Out Sick: 24
Tested Positive: 26

Tested Negative: 59

Returned to Work: 2

Timeline:
First Received Notification of COVID-19 Positive Related to Building: April 27, 2020

First Resident Sent to Hospital Who Later Tested Positive: May 8, 2020
First Notification to All Residents/Staff of COVID-19: April 28, 2020
Full Testing of All Residents: May 11, 2020
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